
                                    

NON-UNIFORM DAY-  

HALLOWEEN THEME 

Friday 20th October  
 

This is a BOPA fund-raising event: a 

voluntary donation of 50p-£1 is 

suggested (please send this in with 

your child to give to the class teacher). 

All donations raised will go to the 

BOPA school fund. 

 

Pupils can come to school dressed in 

something spooky, their fancy dress 

costume from the Halloween Disco, or 

something white, black or grey! Please 

do not buy anything especially- a 

homemade costume would be fantastic!  

                                                            


